
You enjoyed last year’s light show during the 
holidays. It’s back and it needs your support.

Here’s some important information:
4 This year’s show will be viewed during the Blaze of Lights each evening 
from 6 to 11 p.m., from Nov. 27 through Jan. 1, 2011
4 A premiere showing will be at 7:30 p.m. Friday, Nov. 26, for: 
•sponsors, •contributors, •Blaze committee, •project persons, •members of the Bluffton Area 
Chamber of Commerce, •interested persons and •village officials.
4 As a sponsor, your business will be announced over 500 
times during the show of the Gift of Giving!
4 Based upon last year’s attendance, we anticipate 
an audience of over 5,000!

Here’s how you may help:
We invite you to consider a  sponsorship of this event:
   q Gold sponsor $250
   q Sustaining sponsor $150 per year for 3 years

Please make checks payable to: Bluffton Area Chamber of Commerce
Mark your check for: Light Show; Send checks to: 
Bluffton Area Chamber of Commerce, PO Box 142, Bluffton, OH 45817

Business, organization or individual: _____________________________________
Name as you would like it announced: ____________________________________
Address: _____________________________________________________________
 _____________________________________________________________________

Best way to contact us (e-mail or phone): _________________________________

 DEADLINE TO SUPPORT THIS YEAR’S LIGHT SHOW IS NOV. 1

The Gift of Giving
light show extravaganza
invites your support!


